
 

 

Department of Law  

University of Mumbai 

 

NOTICE  

The faculties and LL.M Students in the Department of Law are hereby 

informed to attend training session on,  

“Accessing your Library E Resources using My Loft” on 19
th
 December 

2022 from 4.30 pm onwards.  

The training program is being organized and conducted by the Library 

Staff, University of Mumbai.  

Attendance is mandatory  

 

Sd/  

Head,  

Department of Law,  

University of Mumbai  




